
                                                                                                                                                                                       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aberford CE Primary 

Message from the Office 

Please can all outstanding dinner 

money, breakfast club fees and 

residential payments be brought up 

to date by the end of the week. 

1st July 2022 

Dates: 

Saturday 2nd July: Summer Fair 11am – 3pm 

Monday 4th July: Class 3 Skip School competition 

12th & 13th July: KS2 performance at village hall 

Friday 15th July: Reports sent out to parents 

Thursday 21st July: Y6 Leavers’ party after school 

Friday 22nd July: 9am – Y6 Leavers’ Assembly 

Friday 22nd July 3:15: - School closes for summer.  

 

School Fair 

 

Tomorrow is our school fair which 

will be held on our school field. It 

starts at 11 and the gate will be 

opened by this year’s Gala King and 

Queen! They will be crowned soon 

after and KS2 will treat you to a 

sneak preview of the songs from 

our end of year production.  

We have lots of fun stalls and 

things to do so come along and 

enjoy the day.  

This event is run by our PTA and 

children must be supervised by 

parents and carers at all times. 

Please watch out for the uneven 

ground on the school field as it’s 

not always the easiest to walk on.  

 

 

 

Weekly Newsletter 

Class attendance this week 

Class 1 96.9 

Class 2 87.8 

Class 3 100 

Class 4 95.3 

Well done to Class 3 

our attendance winner this week! 

Individual Attendance Draw 

Ewan 

 

 
  

Christian Values Award 

 
Lyra Tabatha 

Archie Seth 

Herbie Sam 

Francesca  

 

Reading Prize Draw 

Leo 

Mikey 

 

Housepoints 

 This 
week 

Running 
total 

Becca 83 72 

Lotherton 112 99 

Parlington 67 69 

Hazlewood 86 72 
 

Transition Day  

 

Next Wednesday we will be 

holding our transition morning in 

school, where pupils get to spend 

the morning in their new classes 

with their new teachers. Our year 

6 pupils will be visiting their new 

high schools for the day. Miss 

Brown and Mrs Sanpher will be in 

school for the day and can’t wait 

to meet the children.  

 
Class 1 – Mrs Jones 

Class 2 – Mrs Shaw & Mrs Jennings 

Class 3 – Mrs Warner 

Class 4 – Miss Brown & Mrs Sanpher 

 

 

 

 Book Bags 

Next week will be providing every child in school with a new book bag for 

September. Our small cloakrooms and lockers are becoming very 

congested with large bags and with our space being limited, we ask that 

children do not bring large bags to school and stick to book bags for daily 

use. Once again next year, children should come into school in PE kit on PE 

days so should not need a large bag that day.  


